
 
 

Opportunities for exhibitors during the 

International Conference on Radioactive Waste Management: Solutions for a Sustainable Future 
 
 

The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing International Conference on Radioactive 
Waste Management: Solutions for a Sustainable Future at the IAEA Headquarters in Vienna, Austria 
from 1 to 5 November 2021.  
 
The purpose of the event is to share experiences in the management of radioactive waste, with the 
aim of increasing the visibility of progress, good practice and effective solutions. The event is aimed 
at senior government officials, high-level staff from waste management organizations, regulators, 
waste producers and other stakeholders, as well as technical and scientific experts working in all areas 
of radioactive waste management. The conference is also intended to attract industry and civil society 
representatives, including non-governmental organisations and academic institutions. 
 
Approximately 400 participants from IAEA Member States and international organizations are 
expected to attend the conference. The IAEA is intending to hold an exhibition for commercial vendors 
in the fields in conjunction with the conference.  
 
Each company will be provided with, free of charge, an exhibition space of 6m2 (3x2m) including one 
table (80x160cm) and 2 chairs. Alternatively, professional booths with walls can be rented from an 
outside company. 
 
Companies wishing to take advantage of this opportunity to exhibit are requested to contact the 
Scientific Secretary of the event via the email address RWM2021@iaea.org and are encouraged to 
make a voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the event. The contribution would be utilized 
to financially support scientists from developing countries to attend the event or other costs directly 
related to the organization of the event. An acknowledgement of the voluntary contribution will be 
made available in the IAEA Conferences app, which will include all conference related information. 
 
In view of space limitations, the selection of exhibitors will be based on a ‘first come first served’ basis. 
Therefore, interested parties should send an email to RWM2021@iaea.org before 30 April 2021. 
 
Further details on logistical arrangements for exhibitors will be sent to them after their replies have 
pledges have been received. 
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